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MANHATTAN CoLLE2E PARKWAY MECHANICAL ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

SR. 8 R
- RIVERDALE, NEW YORK 10471

(212) 920 0145

10 CFR 2. 790 (a) Material
August 13, 1984

Mr. Cecil O. Thomas, Chief
Standardization and Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Att: Ms. Angela Chu, Project Manager

Subject: Docket 50-199;

Your letter of June 18, 1984;

Financial Information and

Environmental Impact Report

Dear Ms. Chu:

In accordance with our telephone conversation of
July 2,1984, we submit the subject items. This letter and the financial
information are submitted as 10 CFR 2. 790 (a) Material and should be
withheld from public disclosure. Questions regarding the financial
information may be directed to the writer (212)-920-0145 Que stions
regarding environmentalimpact may be directed to Mr. R. Berlin of
my staff (212)-920-0309 or 0145

Very truly yours,

ML b b
Dr. Ronald S. Kane
Reactor Administrator
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